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DAN MORALES
ATTORNEY GENERAL

1 de agosto de 1991

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus, Christi Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I was pleased to learn that you are out of the hospital and
have resumed a bit of your regular schedule. I just want
you to know that you remain in my thoughts and prayers.

Shortly, you will be honored at the American G. I. Forum
Founder's Dinner and I will make every effort to attend. As
you know, the legislature is in session and keeping all of us
in government on our toes!

God bless you. Please give my regards to Mrs. Garcia and
your family.

Best Wishes,

b OYLi
Dan Morales


